

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO

**ALL DISTRICT & PORT COLLECTORS** 

**ALL CHIEF, FORMAL ENTRY DIVISION** 

**ALL OTHERS CONCERNED** 

**SUBJECT** 

**Updated Authorized Email Address for Load Port** 

Survey (LPS) and Discharge Port Survey (DPS)

DATE

27 March 2017

This is to inform you that the authorized email address for the sending out of Load Port Survey (LPS) and Discharge Port Survey (DPS) reports are the following:

lps.aocg@customs.gov.ph	Load Port Survey (LPS)
dps.aocg@customs.gov.ph	Discharge Port Survey (DPS)

For your reference and guidance.

By the authority of Deputy Commissioner, AOCG